
 

 
 

American Society of Safety Professionals 
Midnight Sun Chapter 

Regular Meeting 
Minutes 

Date: October 4th, 2018 
 

Attendance: 
 
Will Brophy Patti Sellner Shane Burnett Rob Morris 

June Moore Sheila Gwizdak Scott MacDonald Tina Holland 

Gail Murray    
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Guests: Danny Banister Michael Bradley Wendy Tisland 

    

    

                                      3 

1. The meeting was called to order at                  p.m. (Treasurer, Scott MacDonald).   
 

a. Membership.  – Currently 53 members of the Midnight Sun Chapter.   

 

b. Possible RVP visit in November.   

 

c. Fall ROC.  Member at Large, Patti Sellner attended the Regional Operating Committee (ROC) 

meeting. There are 19 Chapters in our Region, and 17 were represented.  Meeting topics 

involved struggles that all Chapters have, to include attendance, volunteer engagement, and 

succession planning.  The Executive Committee will receive a full report.  

 

d. Delegate update. Presented by Tina.  Information will also be sent out by e-mail.  

 

e. General Industry Rigging and Signaling classes available Oct 29th thru Nov 1st.  Registrations 

are open.  November 1st is sold out.  

 

f. Other training.  We are looking at other potential trainings.  Please submit suggestions to 

the Executive Committee.  

 

g. Website. As always, if you have a job posting, we can put it on our website.    

   2.   Treasurer Report.  Distributed.  

 

3.     Technical Presentation began at 1213.  This month's technical presentation was titled: An 
Overview of ALICE, (Alert, Lockdown, Inform, Counter, and Evacuate), presented by Scott MacDonald, 

our Treasurer 
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4.      50/50 Raffle.  A 50/50 raffle was held and totaled $60.  The winner was Sheila Gwizdak who was 

awarded $30, and $30 was raised for the Chapter. 
 

   5.      Meeting adjourned at                 p.m. 

 

 
    Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 

June Moore 

Secretary – ASSE, Midnight Sun Chapter                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
*** Approved by the Executive Committee on 10-24-18 *** 
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